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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

I wanted to let you know that I will be moving on at the end of this term. I will be going to 
work as CEO of New Bridge Multi Academy Trust and Group which works with children, 
young people and adults with additional needs across Oldham, Tameside and Rochdale. 

It will not be easy to leave Redwood, where I have had the privilege to work for 6 years. I 
want to thank all parents and carers for their support especially during difficult times, not 
least the pandemic where the whole community pulled together to ensure the compromise 
to the offer was minimised. The staff are a wonderful team, and I know that I am leaving a 
strong school that will continue to go from strength to strength in the years to come. Most 
importantly, of course I want to thank the young people; the reason we are all here. They 
never cease to be a joy and their strengths, resilience and achievements are an inspiration 
to us all. 

I am sure that the process of transition to a new headteacher will be as smooth as possible 
and the governors will be supported throughout by the HR team. If, as parents, you have 
any questions, then do not hesitate to contact the school and we will do our best to answer 
your queries. 

Many thanks 

 

 
 
Ms C John 
Headteacher 
 

 


